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15th March 2023  
 

Year 6 Dance City – Schools Festival 
Dear parents,  
 
Thank you for giving permission for your child to take part in the Dance City – Schools Festival taking place on Friday 
31st March 2023. Please see below more information about the day, please read carefully as there is a lot of 
information.  
 
Lunch:    

Please send your child with a packed lunch. Dance City does not currently have a running café so food cannot be 
purchased in the building. Your child should also bring a bottle of water, this can be refilled during the day.   
 
Dress Code:  
Please can we ask that children are wearing all black on the day with no or very little logos on show. Any logos may 
be covered with tape.  
 
Transport/ timings: 
A bus has been organised and will leave school around 9.30am with all those children taking part.  
 
Our school is performing in the Early Show at 5pm (see full schedule in previous letter).  
 
Children being collected from the venue can be collected at approx. 6pm from the main foyer at Dance City next to 
the ticket office and main reception.   
 
Children who are being collected from school can be collected at approx. 6.30pm from the school office. We will 
send a text message if there are any delays or changes to this time.  
 
Consent:  
We ask all parents/guardians to complete the Performance Consent Form and the Photo Consent Form attached 
otherwise your child cannot take part in the Schools Festival. Please return these completed forms to school no later 
than Monday 20th March.  
 
Tickets: 
If you would like to attend the event and watch the show, tickets are available to purchase. Tickets are £4.00 per 
person.  
 
Please contact the Dance City Ticket Office directly to book your tickets (up to 2 x tickets per child) by Sunday 19 
March. Any tickets which are not booked by this date will be released on Monday 20 March when additional tickets 
can be purchased on a first come, first served basis. 

Please turn over 



 
How to book your tickets 
Contact the Dance City Ticket Office directly and give the name and school of the student when you make your 
booking. Please contact the Ticket Office by phone, email or book in person. 
T: 0191 261 0505 
E: info@dancecity.co.uk  

Access Requirements: 
If you have any specific access requirements or if there is anything Dance City need to know in advance, to be able to 
support you on the day, please contact them directly.   

We hope the children enjoy the day, and that you enjoy the show if you are able to attend. If you have any further 
questions about the event, don’t hesitate to contact me.  

Yours Sincerely, 

  

Mrs Maddison 
Office Manager   
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